F.No. 31026/31/2016-PLI(Pt-1V)
Government of India
Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers
Department of Pharmaceuticals

Room No. 346, A-Wing, Shastri Bhawan,
New Delhi, dated the 20.04.2017

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sub: Revision of ceiling price by National Pharmaceutical Pricing Authority
(NPPA) - reg.

The undersigned is directed to refer 1o the following decision taken in the
Meeting on ‘Review of Pharma Issues’ by Principal Secretary to PM, 28" March,
2017:-

“The price of a drug not to be revised before a period of 5 years, except revision based
on WPI or on application made by a compaity itself or on the orders of a competent
court. Any drug not included in NI FM should nct be part of DPCO Schedule-1.”

2 NPPA is requested to comply with the above said decision with immediate
effect.
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(K. Gupta)

Director (Cost)
Tel: 23381927
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